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Ogle, Jason <jason_ogle@nps.gov> Thu, Jun 26, 2014 at 2:25 PM
To: Bret De Young <bret_deyoung@nps.gov>

Just drove the Gov housing area the same 1 to 2 bars and the Village is the same.
Signal is not strong needs tumed up.

Thanks
[Quoted text hidden]

Navaille, Patrick <pat_navaille@nps.gov> Fri, dun 27, 2014 at 12:25 PM
To: Bret De Young <bret_deyoung@nps.gov>

Voice seems to have improved. Data much worse than before switchover.

On Wed, Jun 25, 2014 at 5:20 PM, Bret De Young <bret_deyoung@nps.gov> wrote:
[Quoted text hidden]

Ogle, Jason <jason_ogle@nps.gov> ‘ Thu, Jul 3, 2014 at 8:51 AM
To: Bret De Young <bret_deyoung@nps.gov>

Bret, so is this as good as the senice is going to get?
[Quoted text hidden]

Bret De Young <bret_deyoung@nps.gov> Thu, Jul 3, 2014 at 9:18 AM
To: "Ogle, Jason" <jason_ogle@nps.gov>

It will get faster when the Msitors have diminished. Outside of that we need a fiber network. We are working with
CenturyLink but it is a $30million project that they can not fund alone. We are meeting with all stakeholders,
including cell companies licensed for the park, on July 15 to see what kind of support we can generate. It will not
happen overnight bit | am optimistic.

Quality of senice will be the same or worse with AT&T or Union by the way.

Bret De Young

Branch Chief Telecommunications
Yellowstone National Park, WY
O (307) 344-2070

C (406) 581-2617
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Ogle, Jason <jason_ogle@nps.gov> Fri, Jul 4, 2014 at 9:46 AM
To: Bret De Young <bret_deyoung@nps.gov>

Ok sounds good, thanks for the info Bret!
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